
 
 

16 June 2021  
Meeting Minutes 

 
The June meeting was held on the 16th with 9 members present.  The club now has 36 
paid members. This is a good size membership for our club. Expect a few more members 
to come aboard.  
 
The club is in good shape financially with a balance of $2,403.35 after expenses.  
Expenses: AMA Field Registration, Field Rental from Padre Pio and New Shed.  
 
It’s been a great year so far for the Club and the weather has been particularly nice. Hope 
everyone is getting in some good flying.   
 
Fun Fly – We had our first Fun Fly on June 12th and it was a great success. There was a 
really good turn out. The weather was perfect and there was lots of flying that was done 
by many members. There were no mishaps thru the entire day and everyone had a great 
time.  
 
Mower – The mower had some issues and is now back in service. The starter gear had 
broken and the mounting holes for the starter needed to be repaired with Heli-Coil 
inserts. It is know in good shape  
 
Mower Shed – Needs a few more items to be complete. New locking hasp that engages 
the top and bottom of the door frame, shingles, ramp and a couple other minor things. 
 
Phone Listing – It was brought up that we should include this list on the Web Site under 
the Members Page. This would give everyone access to contact other members. This is 
located in a password protected area on our Web Page and isn’t available to anyone 
except our members. I will be including this into our Web Site shortly.     
 
Rolling -The field did get rolled and there’s been some good feed back as to the 
smoothness of the field. I’ve noticed the ground handling myself and it’s much improved.   
 
 
Sincerely: Bob Wingert 
Secretary 


